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“ PHILADELPHIA ELECTRIC COMPANY
230" MARKET STREET
PO BOX B699
PHILADELPHIA PA 19101

(215) 841-4000

August 30, 1988
Docket No. 50-171

Mr. Steven A, Varga

Director, Division of Reactor Projects I/I1I
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Attn: Document Control Desk

Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station Unit No. 1
1987 Annual Decommission Report No. 1%

Dear Mr. Varga:

Attached i3 the 1987 Peach Bottom Atomic Power Station Unit
No. 1 Decommission Report for the period January 1, 1987 through
December 31, 1987. The report is submitted pursuant to reporting
requirement 8.2.4.(a)in Appendix A to License No. DPR-12.

Very truly yours,

S fite—

W. M., Alden

Director

Licensing Section
Nuclear Support Division

cCt Addressee

W, T. Russell, Administrator, Region 1, USNRC
T. P. Johnson, USNRC Senior Resident lnspector
T. E., Magette, State of Maryland
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